
wants YOUR input because
FAMILY

INVOLVEMENT 
MAKES A

DIFFERENCE!

LICC
Caring in 

Wake County!

Parents
&

Professionals
Working	Together*

YOUR	EXPERIENCE	COUNTS!

*Serving	families	of	children	birth	to	five	who	have
a	developmental	delay/disability,

atypical	development,	or	are	at	risk	for	these.

WAKE	COUNTY

LICC
LOCAL	 INTERAGENCY
COORDINATING	COUNCIL

For	more	information	call:
919-856-5847

or
email	wake.licc@gmail.com

Meetings	are	held	the
second	Tuesday	of	every	month.

Call	for	location	and	time.

WAKE	COUNTY

LICC
LOCAL	 INTERAGENCY
COORDINATING	COUNCIL



What is the
Wake County LICC?

It	is	a	collaborative	partnership	among:
•	 parents,
•	 caregivers,
•	 public	agencies	(such	as	Children’s	Develop-

mental	Services	Agency,	Wake	County	Human	
Services	&	Wake	County	Public	Schools),

•	 private	and	non-profit	organizations,
•	 interested	community	members
	 or	organizations,

to	 promote	 a	 coordinated	 and	 effective	
Early	Intervention	System	in	Wake	County.

What	are	these	services?
•	 screening

•	 evaluation

•	 intervention

•	 family	support

•	 therapies

•	 home-based	&	class-
room-based	services

•	 parent	information/
referral	to	resources

What	is	Early	Intervention?
Early	 Intervention	 is	 an	 array	 of	
services	and	supports	available	to	
families	 of	 young	 children	 (birth	
to	five)	who	have	a	developmental	
delay/disability,	 atypical	 develop-
ment,	or	are	at	risk	for	these.

The LICC needs
INPUT from families!

The	Early	Intervention	System	is	made	up	of	many	
services.	 Families	 are	 encouraged	 to	 participate	
and	answer	important	questions:

Is	the	system:
•	 working?
•	 available?
•	 timely?
•	 coordinated?

PARENTS	ARE	ELIGIBLE	FOR
STIPENDS	FOR

PARTICIPATION	IN	LICC	
ACTIVITIES/MEETINGS.

Parents	 are	 encouraged	 to	 call/email	
whether	or	not	they	can	attend	meetings.
You	can:
•	 join	 the	 LICC	 and	 become	 an	 active	

member
•	 participate	 in	 specific	goal	areas	 that	

interest	you
•	 receive	information	on	support	groups	

and	area	resources

REMEMBER:	You	are	your
child’s	best	advocate	and	teacher.
Help	the	system	work	for	you

and	for	others!


